
 
 

 

Autauga County Mandatory Solid Waste Collection Program  
Instructions for Homeowners  

 

The Autauga County Mandatory Solid Waste Collection Program requires all households to 
subscribe to and participate in weekly garbage service.  

To get a SOCIAL SECURITY EXEMPTION to cover cost of garbage collection for NEXT YEAR, your 
household income is from Social Security Payment (or disability), ONLY, and there is no other 
income (if you have other income, you are not eligible to request an exemption). The following 
documentation is required for application of social security exemption for Autauga County and 
City of Prattville. 

• Last tax return 
• Last two 2 bank statements (if no bank account, SSI award letter)  
• Copy of driver's license 
• Copy of last Prattville Water Works Board or Autauga County Water Authority bill  
• Notarized affidavit that social security benefits is the only household income. 
• Attached application for exemption. 

*You must apply for the Social Security Exemption each year (NO AUTOMATIC RENEWAL) from 
September 1- November 30. If approved, the Autauga County Health Department will mail a 
renewal form to the address on file yearly for annual renewal. 
If application and supporting documentation is not received by November 30, you will not be 
eligible for the solid waste exemption. 
If approved, the exemption will cover weekly garbage pickup for twelve (12) months starting 
January 1-December 31. 
If you have any questions about this application process, you can contact the Autauga County 
Health Department (334)358-2251 or the City of Prattville (334)595-0153 or (334)595-0624. 
 
Please mail the application and supporting documentation (listed above) to the Autauga County 
Health Department. 

Environmental Health 
Autauga County Health Department 

219 N Court Street 

Prattville, Alabama 36067 


